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RESUMPTION OF ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES FOR THE SECOND SEMESTER OF 2016/2017 SESSION  

The Management wishes to inform the general public, especially students that the second semester 

lectures of the  2016/2017 Academic Session will commence on Tuesday, 26  September, 2017.  

 

In this regard, students are advised to return to campus before the above date. 

 

A revised Academic Calendar will be published soon. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Abel Idowu Olayinka, FAS, wishes all the students safe return to the University 

and a peaceful second semester. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Management 


